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To whom it may concern: 

Dawn Technologies Corporation's employees have been very successful in providing software 
services to our IT Division. They have been very instrumental on many successful projects since 
April 2006 and provided exceptional services for the State of Alabama Department of Public 
Health. Some of the major systems they provided services include Integrated Medicaid Billing 
System, Decision Support System, Integrated Eligibility and Enrollment System for state of 
Alabama, Electronic Health Record, and Cost Allocation system. Their employees provide 
complete software solutions which include architecture, design, development and 
implementation of Enterprise Applications. The services provided by Dawn employees are 
exceptional, delivered on time and cost with quality IT work which has helped us in cost savings 
and increased revenue to the Department. 

I recommend their IT services and wish them good luck. 
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